
PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: The Anglican Church in Aotearoa, New 
Zealand and Polynesia: The Most Reverend Winston
Halapua, Bishop of Polynesia, Primate and 
Archbishop; The Most Revd Philip Richardson, 
Bishop of Taranaki.

DIOCESAN: Holy Trinity Motherwell; St. Andrew's, 
Wishaw (vacancy, Charles Sargent) 

Daily Prayers 
8th:  For teachers and children returning to school.
9th : The Church of Sweden.
10th : The work of “Heart for the City.”
11th: Ministers of the Sacrament and Pastoral 
Visitors.
12th: Those who are bedridden and housebound. 
13th:  Bearsden, Kirkintilloch and Harestanes Baptist
Churches.

Please remember in your prayers: Jean Dick, Chris 
Zochowski, Matthew Whittaker; Pam Bently; 
Donald Gow; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan
Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; 
Grace Joss and those in the “Prayer Book” at the 
back of the church. 

St. Cyprian's Link
The Weekly Newsletter for St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie.

7th  January 2018 
– Epiphany 1

(Remembering especially the 
Baptism of Christ)

Services today 
9.15am – Eucharist 
10.30am – Eucharist

3.00pm: Eucharist at Lilyburn

We also have Holy Communion on Thursday Morning at 
10.00am, followed by Tea or Coffee: everyone welcome.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let
our Rector Les Ireland know on  0141-776 3866 or e-mail
rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday

evenings.  Thanks.

Our Mothers Union resumes meetings on
Wednesday 10th January at 1pm in the Choir

Vestry. This will be our AGM and is also the 10th

Anniversary of our Branch. Soup and cake will be
provided – come and help us to celebrate our

Branch – all welcome’ 

Our Mother's Union is a great
organisation. Have you wondered
whether you could be part of it?
Despite the name they welcome
everyone – men, women, single,

married..... Why not find out more
about what they do – ask Maxine,

Sally or Aileen about it.......

We hope everyone had a great Christmas. I 
know there seemed to be several people 
struggling with health and bugs, but hope you 
have come through that to say again, thank you
to God for sending Jesus.
We would like to thank anyone who contributed in any 
way to the Christmas celebrations at St. Cyprian's, from 
providing music, to providing refreshments, to reading 
to interceding, to decorating............ well you get the 
idea!!!!!!!

                  

Q: What did the spider do on the computer? 
A: Made a website! 


